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Dear Students, Parents and Caregivers,  
 
Interschool Sports Day – We are all looking forward to our 
Interschool Sports Day next term on Friday 26th October.  
Lunch order forms were sent home this week.  This is a fund 
raiser for our school and we would encourage you to order 
the delicious lunch for all members of your family. A separate 
form is required for each person.  Extra order forms are 
available from the office.   
 
Uniform Policy –Dyed hair is not really appropriate for Primary aged students 
and this is reflected in our uniform policy. There has been recent research that 
may link hair dyes to brain cancer and/or brain damage, especially to still 
developing brains of children.  For our policies please refer to:  
https://www.kersbrookps.sa.edu.au/about-us/policies-and-reports/ 
 
Keeping students safe – I would like to remind everyone that supervision starts 
at 8.25am when teachers go on duty and after school until 3.20pm. Students are 
not permitted to be on site without adult supervision before or after these hours. 
  
Polo Dress orders – We are pleased to be able to offer the new Polo style dresses 
for summer. We have a few samples in different sizes so please come in with 
your child to try for size.  The early bird special price is only $25.00 if ordered 
before the end of this term. As from next term the price will be slightly more. 
 
‘Buy a Bottle’ at our Family Quiz night – preparation is underway for our Family 
Quiz Night on Saturday 3rd November.  One of the fundraising activities on the 
night will be “Buy a Bottle”.  We are asking families to donate a wrapped bottle 
(or bottles).  It can be of anything you like, wine, beer, spirits, water, sauce, 
shampoo, soft drink, mayonnaise, bubble bath or anything in a bottle.  On the 
night we will be selling the bottles for $5.00 each with some bargains to be had.  
This is an adult version of a Lucky Dip! On the night the bottles will be on display 
and numbered. You do not get to hold, shake or feel the bottle! It might just be 
that you can’t really judge a book by its cover and some of the more expensive 
bottles might be wrapped in newspaper! 
 
Safety reminder – for a number of reasons we need to remind everyone to 
please stay on the paths and not take short cuts across the yard or garden.    
 
                                                                        
 

Jill Gurner   
Principal 
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We have been participating in 
Sporting Schools Volleyball this 
term.  Volleyball SA Coach, 
Lewis Whiley-Smith has been 
coaching our students. 
 
Lewis has been coming to 
school on Fridays to do a 
session for each class for 4 
weeks.   
 
Jacob:  Volleyball is fun.  I have 
learned how to spike, serve and 
set. 
 
Madison:  Volleyball was fun.  I 
learnt a lot of new ball skills. 
 
 



At Kersbrook Primary School we value Respect, Responsibility, Confidence and Resilience 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



At Kersbrook Primary School we value Respect, Responsibility, Confidence and Resilience 
 

 
 

 


